## Newby, Elizabeth

From:

Richard Westbury

Sent:

17 March 2021 10:06

To:

Licencing@lancaster.gov.uk

Subject:

Payment of licence LAPLWA0051

Dear Sir/Madam



I would also like to object to the seating arrangements proposed by The Pier Hotel in Morecambe. They intend to put seats on the pavement outside thier pub, they already have outside seating in area that is encased to protect thier customers, and for the public to pass by safely. As there is a Zebra crossing right in front of the premises, allowing them to have seats on the pavement as well will cause danger to the public and road users. I appreciate this is an unprecedented time and difficult for all business owners, but we should not be putting the public in any further danger, I was advised to contact licensing about this objection, however if need to contact anyone else about this please let me know so I can do so. Regards

**Richard Westbury** 

## Newby, Elizabeth

From:

info

Sent:

17 March 2021 10:18

To:

Eglin, David

Subject:

Re: Application for a Pavement Licence - The Pier Hotel

## This email is from an external email address

Do not click any links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. Never disclose your password to anyone.

Hi David,

Morecambe BID has no objections. In fact, we encourage people back into the BID zone so any initiatives are welcome.

Best regards,

JohnO

John O'Neill Morecambe BID Manager

Ph:

Morecambe. The Eden of the North. ©



Morecambe BID Community Interest Company (Limited by guarantee).

Company Number: 10383783